St. Camillus Center For Spiritual Care Newsletter

JUNE 2023

Chaplains on the Move

We are grateful to our friends Bob Hurd and Trevor Thompson for sharing their music in two concerts to benefit our chaplains at St. Camillus serving Los Angeles General Medical Center (formally known as LAC+USC Medical Center).

Concerts were held in two parish locations, were people gathered in praise and worship. The atmosphere was filled with unity and peace, our hearts were overflowing by the end of the night!

If you were not able to attend but are still interested in making a donation, please visit our website for donation link:

www.stcamilluscenter.org



WHAT'S IN THIS MONTH'S ISSUE:

- Chaplains on the Move
- Don't Let The Song Go Out...
- · AIN Helping Others
- Welcome Summer CPE Class!



DON'T LET THE SONG GO OUT OF YOUR LIFE

Don't let the song go out of your life;
Though it chance sometimes to flow
In a minor strain, it will blend again
With the major tone, you know.
What though shadows rise to obscure life's skies, and hide for a time the sun;
They sooner will lift, and reveal the rift,
If you let the melody run.

Don't let the song go out of your life; Ah! it never would need to go. If with thought more true and a broader view we looked at this life below. Oh! Why should we moan that life's springtime has flown, or sigh for the fair summer time? The autumn hath days filled with paeans of praise. And the winter hath bells that chime.

-Kate R. Stiles

What's New



AIN - HELPING OTHERS

We continue to serve hospital patients like Mr. Ramirez (pictured). Mr. Ramirez was a victim of a hit and run accident leaving him with multiple injuries. As a consequence of the accident, he will endure months of recovery and loss of wages to provide for his family.

Today, thanks to your donations and a referral by his social worker, Angel Interfaith Network was able to assist Mr. Ramirez with food cards, utilities and rental assistance. He also received medical equipment to help him during this time.

If you are interested in donating please contact us at 323-225-4461 ext: 111

WELCOME SUMMER CPE CLASS!

We welcome our Summer CPE class on their first day here at St. Camillus! We have six students with a variety of cultures and faith upbringings! We are blessed and excited to journey with them through CPE.

Their first day of class, students gathered around the table for reflection and introductions. Afterwords, they broke bread as one on one conversations continued. So far, CPE students have been learning lots of helpful tools with their mentor, and exploring different hospital departments in person. We will continue to share their journey along the way!



For more information and to support St. Camillus, please visit: www.stcamilluscenter.org